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ANNOUNCEMENT 

PlllLOSOPHY OF SCIENCE ASSOCIATION 

The following communication has been received from the Secretary-Treasurer of the Philos-
ophy of Science Association. 

To: Members of the PSA Governing Board and Nominees 
FROM: Peter D. Asquith, Secretary-Treasurer 
RE: Election Results 

President Candidates: Nicholas Rescher 
Israel Scheffler 

Elected: Israel Scheffler 
Secretary Candidate: 

Elected: 
Governing Candidates: 
Board 

Elected: 

Peter D. Asquith 
Peter D. Asquith 
Yehoshua Bar-Hillel 
Max Jammer 
Michael Scriven 
Patrick Suppes 
Michael Scriven 
Patrick Suppes 

On behalf of the Association, I wish to express thanks to all the nominees for having indicated 
their willingness to be of service to the Association. The services provided to the Association 
by those retiring from the Governing Board, Past President Henry Margenau, Jaakko Hintikka, 
and Eman McMullin, are also appreciated. A special note of thanks is extended to Wesley 
Salmon for his services to the Association as President. Although retiring from the office of the 
President, he will continue to serve as a member of the Governing Board. 

https://doi.org/10.1017/S0031824800041933 Published online by Cambridge University Press

https://doi.org/10.1017/S0031824800041933

